
 

 

 

Hull Collaborative Academy Trust 
 

Teachers Required (NQTs and MPS) required for September 2021 

Hull Collaborative Academy Trust are seeking to appoint exceptional and highly 

skilled teachers to join their dedicated and motivated team.  Grasp the opportunity to 

join ‘The Hull Collaborative Academy Trust’, and be part of a vibrant, dynamic and 

supportive learning family. We are determined to make a difference, with children at 

the heart of everything we do.  We seek the very best teachers who strive to inspire, 

and have the drive and dedication required to ensure all our children achieve the 

very best outcomes. 

Hull Collaborative Trust is a well-established and highly successful organisation and 

rates in the top 10 for highest performing trusts in the country. Through our high 

quality bespoke CPD programmes, in school support and external links with the 

Teaching School we ensure teachers have the environments in which to flourish and 

progress. Teaching opportunities could be in any one of our schools.  

Please contact Ms Emily Mansfield at HCAT HR if you would like an application pack 

on 01482 308396 or Emily.Mansfield@hcat.org.uk.  

 
Closing date:  Friday 16th April 2021 at 12pm (noon)  
 
Interviews:  w/c Monday 19th April 2021 
 
Lesson observations will be arranged for those applicants who are successful 
following the short listing.  
 
The Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
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